
 Notice of Reorganization 

 We are excited to announce the reorganization of Midland Minor Hockey Association and 
 Penetang Minor Hockey Association into the new Georgian Bay Minor Hockey Association 
 (GBMHA) has been approved by the OMHA for the start of the 2025-26 season! 

 This reorganization marks the beginning of an exciting chapter for our rep hockey community as 
 we unite to provide greater opportunities and resources for our players, coaches, and families. 

 We recognize that there is a lot of work ahead to ensure a smooth transition, and we are 
 committed to keeping our membership informed every step of the way. In the coming weeks, we 
 will share additional updates, including details on naming and branding, programming, 
 association policies, and opportunities to get involved. 

 Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this new journey together. Stay tuned 
 for more information! 

 Colleen Baker, President, Midland Minor Hockey Association 
 ctweedy.hockey@gmail.com 

 Duane Homick, President, Penetang Minor Hockey Association 
 president@penetangflames.ca 


